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Dear Sir/Madam,

In response to Highways England's Deadline 3 comments (Vol.8, May 2019),
suffice it to say I stand by my Written Representation and disagree with the
stances maintained on behalf of the Scheme. 

Yours sincerely,

Brian Edwards

-- 

Brian Edwards
Visiting Research Fellow
The Regional History Centre
UWE Bristol




